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|, Amanda Naqvi, the CEO of Boss Dog Games, am delighted to express my utmost satisfaction
with the exceptional services provided by Bear in Studio Ltd. Over the course of multiple
collaborations, they have consistently proven themselves to be an outstanding partner,
offering exemplary services that have greatly contributed to the success of our projects.

Bear in Studio Ltd has demonstrated a level of professionalism, expertise, and dedication that
is truly commendable. From the initial stages of planning and conceptualization to the final
execution, their team has displayed a remarkable attention to detail and a deep
understanding of our creative vision. Their commitment to excellence is evident in every
aspect of their work.

One of the standout qualities of Bear in Studio Ltd is their ability to adapt and tailor their
services to meet our specific requirements. They have always been attentive listeners, taking
the time to understand our goals and objectives. This level of personalized attention has
enabled them to deliver solutions that not only meet but exceed our expectations.

The team at Bear in Studio Ltd possesses an impressive set of skills and expertise in various
areas, including design, development, and project management. Their extensive knowledge
of the industry combined with their innovative approach has consistently resulted in
high-quality outcomes that have greatly enhanced our games.

Moreover, the communication and collaboration with Bear in Studio Ltd have been seamless
throughout our partnerships. They have been responsive, transparent, and proactive in
keeping us informed about the progress of our projects. Their ability to effectively manage
timelines and deliver within agreed-upon deadlines has been crucial to our success.

In conclusion, | recommend Bear in Studio Ltd to any organization seeking outstanding
services in the design industry. Their professionalism, expertise, and dedication make them an
exceptional partner to work with. | am immensely grateful for their contributions to the
success of our projects, and | look forward to continuing our fruitful collaboration in the
future.

Sincerely,

Amanda Naqgvi CEO, Boss Dog Games



